
 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff News 

Mr Hannah will be leaving us at the end of the Christmas term, as we welcome back Mrs MacDonald from maternity 

leave.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mr Hannah for all his hard work and enthusiasm with P4. He has 

been a much valued member of the Craigdhu team, who will be greatly missed by both pupils and staff! We wish him 

well in his next post.  

 

The Sleepy Shepherd/ The Stars are coming Out for Christmas.  
The whole school really enjoyed taking part in our latest productions.  Thank you to everyone who helped 

ensure such enjoyable, successful experiences for our young people. Well done to our fabulous P7’s, who 

led by example and supported the younger pupils in their performance. We are very proud of their contributions to 

our school community.  

 

Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Our Christmas Jumper day raised almost £200 for the charity – terrific! 

 

PTA 

A BIG thank you to our PTA and friends for all their hard work and creativity during the Christmas Fayre.  It was a 

wonderful occasion, well attended and thoroughly enjoyed by all!  Also, thank you for supplying all the snacks and 

Christmas crackers for our parties this week. 

 

East Dunbartonshire Council 

Well done to our pupils who recently won prizes in the Annual Road Safety Competition:  

 

Overall Winner, 

 

 

 

 

  Zach Duffy P1   Emily Tough P4     Fallon Thomson P6 

 

Primary 1 Enrolment 

Parents are reminded that children due to begin school in August 2019, should make an appointment to enrol their child at 

the school office. Enrolment will take place during the Week Beginning Monday 14
th
 January 2019. Please ensure you 

have your child’s birth certificate , council tax a utility bill with your current address on it for identification purposes. 

 

Registration 

 

Registration Meetings will take place on: 

 

Tuesday      15
th
 Jan       9.30-11am 

Wednesday 16
th
  Jan      3.00-4.30pm 

Thursday    17
th
 Jan       1.30-3pm 

 

We would like to offer parents the opportunity to visit the school and get a flavour of our school community. Our P7 

House Captains and Vice Captains will act as tour guides along with myself and Mrs Ryman. These will take place on 

Tuesday 15
th
 January at 9.30am and Thursday 17

th
 January at 1.30pm. They will last for approximately 30 mins. 
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Nursery Registration 

Nursery registration should be completed online via East Dunbartonshire Council’s website from 7
th
 January – 25

th
 

January 2019.   

 

 

 

                               Diary Dates 
 

Friday 21st December School closes at 2:30pm 

  

Monday 7th January School re-opens 

  

Monday 14th January P1 registration week.  (contact school office for appointment) 

  

  

  

  

  
   


